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From: John Macholc

Sent; 06 June 2017 15:10

To: Philip Dagnall; Joanne Macholc
Subject: FW: Wilpshire 3

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Is this too late to be included in representations?

From: Planning [mailto:Planning@blackburn.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 lune 2017 14:48
To: John Macholc

Subject: FW: Wilpshire 3
Hello John, hope you are well.

| think this correspondence relates to one of your development sites?

Regards

Sent: 056 June 2017 1!:21

From

To: Planning

Cc: oliver doree
Subject: Wilpshire 3

Hi

I would like to add my voice to any objection that has been raised concerning possible development on land
between Warrenside Close and Knotts Brook.

I read about this in the Lancashire Telegraph and have tried to find details anout it on your web site but have
been unsuccessful.

The area is a natrual haven for wild life from the numerous birds that can be seen to frequent visits from
wild deer and their young. It has many very mature oak trees and makes it a secluded haven - something that
is being lost throughout Britain - lets not have Blackburn with Darwen labelled as putting housing over
natrual habitats,



There is already a significant housing development on Parsonage Road which will bring exira revenue to the
council, as well as more congestion throughout the area causing frustration to existing residents, so do we
really need to have more houses built in this area?

voice to the objection raised by Sophia Williams.
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